DAFA Group INFO

Notice to our customers

May 2025
We're open all summer

To provide the best possible service to our customers, both locally and globally, DAFA Group
will remain open throughout the summer.

Our production facilities and warehouses will stay operational, so we can continue to support
you - although with reduced staffing during certain periods.

In July and August, response times and delivery schedules may be slightly longer due to
vacation periods across our departments. Of course, we'll do our utmost to handle all inquiries

as quickly as possible.

Please don't hesitate to contact your local DAFA representative to coordinate orders and ensure
smooth planning during the summer months.

Thank you for your collaboration and support - and have a great summer!

Please note: DAFA ltalia will be closed during week 33 (August 12-16, 2025).

DRFR)





